
From: spacesforpeople <spacesforpeople@edinburgh.gov.uk>
Date: Mon, 20 Jul 2020 at 16:50
Subject: RE: Covid 19 Emergency Measures - proposed temporary cycle segregation on Comiston 
Road

Dear Councillors and Stakeholders

 

Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed emergency road measures on Comiston 
Road. Comments have been reviewed and a summary of comments is included in the attached 
assessment feedback form to the Council Incident Management Team (CIMT).  Following 
consideration by the CIMT on 17 July 2020 the proposals have been approved for implementation.

 

Officers will be monitoring all the temporary measures and will make adjustments as necessary to 
mitigate any impacts.

 

Initially, these measures will be implemented using road markings and temporary traffic 
management materials (such as those used on Old Dalkeith Road, and Crewe Road South) only, in 
order to implement the changes as soon as possible. We are in the process of appointing contractors 
and expect this work to commence during early August – though timelines may be subject to 
change. At this time there will be no changes to bus stops and the layout on street may differ from 
the approved designs at some locations.

 

Thereafter the Council will deliver the changes outlined in the designs in full. This delay is due to 
the limited availability of some of the required materials, including the ‘Greenwich Wand Orcas’ 
which will separate cycles from traffic, and the materials which will be used for several of the Bus 
Stops. We expect that these more robust measures will be implemented during Autumn/ Winter, 
though this may also be subject to change. 

 

Further information about how the Council is implementing temporary road measures to support 
safe walking, wheeling  and cycling is available at www.edinburgh.gov.uk/spacesforpeople

 

Regards

 

Spaces for People Team

 

 

Andy Edwards
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